
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #8-6-2020 

Date:      8/7/2020 

Subject: Reminder- August Monthly General Meeting 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  

Remember, tomorrows, Saturday, August 8, 2020 
Perch Base monthly meeting has been canceled. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
 


